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Dear Productivity Commissioner,

I am writing in support of the NSW Independent Planning Commission continuing as the
body that assesses major projects in NSW.

The excessive influence on, and resultant corruption of, NSW governments by the mining
and developer lobbies is well documented, often as a result of investigations by the NSW
Independent Commission Against Corruption.

I often wonder why the taxpayers of NSW pay hundreds of millions of dollars per year to
fund our governments when the politicians only rule for Stephen Galilee, water thieves and
criminal developers.

The IPC needs strengthening not undermining by vested interest-owned governments!

Regards,




